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2019 Annual General Meeting 
Get involved, collaborate and spread the love of the art and sport!  

Many hands make light work! 
 

• Who: Open to all KNS members, you are encouraged to attend; you do not 
have to be an instructor/coach.  However, only 2 voting members are allowed 
per registered dojo as designated by Head Instructor. 

 

• What:  AGM!  This is a fantastic opportunity to express your view on the past 
and current business of the KNS; perhaps put yourself forward for a position 
on the board or executive; meet and greet other members and learn what is 
happening around the Province.   

 

• When: Sunday, April 14th, 1:00 pm – 3:30 pm, Doors Open 12:30 pm 
 

• Where: Lower Level – Clubhouse, Italian Canadian Cultural Association, 2629 
Agricola Street, Halifax. Parking available along Agricola and McCully Streets. 
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There will definitely be change this year, as after first being elected Feb 18th, 2012 at our 2012 AGM, Gary Walsh will not be re-
offering as President of KNS.  This AGM brings an end to his current term.  He will still be involved as the KNS NCCP Coach Developer 
and holds a position on the Karate Canada board. 
 
 
Here is a list of the current vacancies that will be available at the upcoming AGM: 
 

• President,  
• Secretary,  
• 2nd Vice‐president,  
• Treasurer,  
• South Shore Nova Regional Rep, 
• Cape Breton Highlands Regional Rep, and 
• Central Nova Regional Rep 

 
The following will be returning filling out the second year of their mandate: 
 

• Vice-President - Greg Da Ros 
• Membership Co-ordinator - Andrew Swiber,  
• Central Region Rep - Shannon Doane,  
• South West Nova Rep - Milton Bourque,  
• Valley Rep - Dave Griffin 

 
As the President is a key leadership position in the organization, we would ask that anyone who is serious about putting their name 
forward, be prepared to provide at most a 10 min overview of what they would bring to the position, what their vision for the next 2 
years might include, and how they would build upon all the good work that has been done to date.  Your presentation can be paper 
or digital (power point). 
 
If any of the vacancies may be of interest to you or perhaps you require more information, please reach out to me no later than 
April 10th.  As per previous years, nominations can also be made from the floor during the election portion of the AGM agenda. 
 
NOTE:  You do not have to be a head instructor or senior member of a dojo to put your name forward for any of the vacancies, you 
just need to be willing to volunteer time and energy. 
 
As usual we hope to see a great turnout by our members, 
 
thanks 
 
AGM Chair, KNS VP 
Greg Da Ros 
info@karatens.org 


